
White Doves Newsletter 

Autumn Term – September 2025 

 

Welcome Back! I hope you all had a great Summer Break. 

Our Geography topic this term will be, Our wonderful world.  Our history topic will be 
Childhood, we will be visiting the Bridewell Museum to find out more about toys from the 
past. We will be looking at the books Astro girl and Cave Baby, we will write a fact file and 
narrative to retell a story.  We are going to look at colour mixing in art. In maths we will be 
looking at place value within 10 then addition and subtraction. Within reading this half term 
we are also looking at the books The Colour Monster, Ruby’s Worry, My Monster and Me, 
Little Red Riding Hood, Jack and the Beanstalk and Billy monster’s daymare.  Please may I 
ask that you do not buy these books until we have read them all, for some of our reading and 
writing the suspense of what happen next supports our prediction and inference. 

Don’t Forget… 

P.E is on Monday and Tuesday so you can 
wear your P.E kit on those days. Please remove 

all earrings and Jewellery. 

Homework will be sent home on a Friday and 
needs to be returned by the following Thursday. 

Spellings given on a Friday and tested on the 
following Friday. 

 

Important Dates 

 18th September Bridewell trip 
 30th September – Harvest 

Assembly (pupils only). 
 17th October – class share 
 3rd December – Christingle (pupils 

only). 
 5th December – Christmas Fayre 
 9th December – Panto 

  

Special Events/Activities/News 

Our Topic is Childhood, if you have any photos of your or grandparent’s toys or school days 
please do share these with us, email them in or pop them in your child’s bag and we will share 

them in class. 

Any questions, please do see me on the gate at the end of the day.  I will also send home a note 
weekly to explain anything we have been doing during the week, and any homework that needs 

completing. 

 


